
From: Davitt, Sarah <sarah.davitt@newcastle.gov.uk>  
Sent: 08 July 2020 10:04 
To: A1 in Northumberland: Morpeth to Ellingham 
<A1inNorthumberland@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: TR010059 
 

Dear Sir/Madam 
I can confirm that Newcastle City Council has no comments as to the adequacy of 
the proposed Consultation exercise. 
 

Regards  

Sarah Davitt  

SLR Team Manager 

Due to on-going  need for home working as a result of coronavirus and operation of new IT 
system there could be a  delay in the  assessment and determination  of  applications.  If you 
need an update on the timescales for determining an application then please contact the 
case officer. 

Please read our Privacy Notice which sets out how we use information in the course 
of our work as a Local Planning Authority. 

Planning                                                     Website address www.newcastle.gov.uk  
Newcastle City Council  
9th Floor Phone                                          Tel:  0191 277 8949         
Civic Centre     
Barras Bridge                                              e-mail  sarah.davitt@newcastle.gov.uk  

Newcastle upon Tyne      
NE1 8QH 

Newcastle City Council fully supports the submission of applications online through our 
partnership with Planning Portal. Why not make your next application online?   

Click here for more details: 
http://www.newcastle.gov.uk/core.nsf/a/npsapplyplanningportal?opendocument  

Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail  
 

**********************************************************************  

This email, including any attached files, may contain confidential information and is intended solely 
for the use of the individual(s) to whom it is addressed. If you are not the intended recipient, the 
disclosure, copying or distribution of the information included in this email is prohibited and may be 
unlawful. Please notify us by replying to this communication and confirm deletion of the email. 
Thank you for your co-operation  

**********************************************************************  
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